
August 1, 2022【to All students and Faculty Members of Tenri University】 
Regarding class style after July 13 (Wednesday) 

 
Tenri University Novel Coronavirus Emergency Response Headquarters 

Director-general (President) Noriaki Nagao 
  
We have decided the following at the 41st Novel Coronavirus Emergency 
Response Headquarters Meeting: 
 
1. Regarding the activity guideline 
Comprehensively judging the current infection status in Nara Prefecture and the 
neighboring prefectures, Tenri University will continue the activity guideline 
phase as “II.” 
 
Tenri University’s activity guideline is as follows: 
 
2. Regarding limits to the usage time of on-campus facilities 
 
Regarding on-campus facility usage, please refer to the chart below. 
 
The infection of the COVID-19 has not ended, so please take measures as 
before to prevent infection. 
 
Students, faculty, and staff are requested to fill out the health checklist and 
behavior record chart. 
 
３．Please continue to take thorough measures to reduce the risk of 
infection and give consideration to infection prevention. 
 
The number of infected people is increasing nationwide. Each one of us must 
constantly take infection control measures seriously and break the chain of 
infection. The Nara Prefecture homepage linked below calls for thorough efforts 
to reduce the risk of infection and consideration for infection prevention. Please 
refer to the link and be sure to be responsible in taking preventive measures for 
infection on your own. 
 
4. If you feel unwell 
If you feel unwell, please check the “<Tenri University> Coronavirus Infectious 
Disease Response Flow Chart”and contact the instructor in charge of the class 
or the Student Affairs Section to consult about the class you are taking. 
 
 


